


Page 2
Public Hearing for Proposed Zoning Ordinance
November 28, 1994

Chairman Bennett conducted an informal survey of the number of
residents and comments from the two Public Hearings. Both hearings
ran for approximately 1 1/2 hours each with approximately 45
speakers covering up to 28 different subjects, and making a total
of 70 comments. Chairman Bennett believes the major issues were
the proposed re-zoning of an 18 acre parcel bordered by Orchard
Road, Keystone Drive and 0ld Bethlehem Pike from the Planned
Commercial-1 Zoning District to Light Industrial Zoning District.
That issue was the concern of 25 or 30 residents. The second major
issue was the home inspection upon re-sale of a house, which
generated a great deal of opposition. The third major issue was
the proposal to change the present zoning of 50,000 sq. ft. to 3
acre zoning within the Rural Residential Zoning District, which
comprises approximately 75% of this Township. The fourth major
issue was for non-conforming properties. The Planning Commission
has proposed reducing expansion from 50% to 25%. Those four issues
generated 38 of the 70 comments. Chairman Bennett commented it is
difficult to make every resident happy with the proposed changes.
Since there were so many issues, Chairman Bennett recommended that
another meeting be held with the Planning Commission in order to
approve a reasonable Zoning Ordinance proposal, hopefully before
the end of the year.

- Supervisor Bennington is sorry that he was unable to
attend the last Public Hearing. If he had been here, he would have
made the motion that he intends to make right now. Supervisor
Bennington commented he and his fellow Board members, as elected
officials, are here to be responsive to the wishes of the people.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor
Fox, and carried unanimously to rescind the proposed zoning change
from PC-1 to LI in the area of Orchard Road, Keystone Drive, and
Bethlehem Pike, to include the following tax parcels only: 15-1-
94, 15-122-01, 15-1-122, 15-1-123, and 15-1-118, and to change the
zoning of those tax parcels back to PC-1, according to the 1983
Zoning Ordinance.

Supervisor Bennington has also passed along a list of his own
concerns to members of the Planning Commission. Supervisor
Bennington is very happy that the Supervisors will be meeting with
the Planning Commission to address these concerns, and would like
to have the Township Engineer and the Township Solicitor present
at that meeting in order to finalize this document.

Supervisor Bennington wished to formulate a compromise concerning
the 3 acre minimum lot size. When Supervisor Bennington was
elected Supervisor in 1989, he ran on a controlled development
platform, a platform which he still believes in. Development has
been controlled in Hilltown Township not simply because of the









